Comment Letter No. 65

ECEIVE

Louise Henshaw DEC 3 02003
6616 St. Estaban Street Tujunga, CA. 91042 CITY PLANNING
818. 353.2659 ‘ DIVISION OF LAND

December 21, 2003

Maya Zaitzevsky, Project Coordinator

City of Los Angeles Department of City Planning
200 N. Spring Street, room 763

Los Angeles, CA. 90012

Ref:Canyon Hills Project, EIR Case #ENV2002-2481
Ref: NasSCH #200209-1018

Dear Ms. Zaitzevsky:

L have lived at my present address for 54 years as of January 2004. We moved here to
raise our family in the rural atmosphere.

I do not believe that the Canyon Hills developer should be able to exceed the present
restructions on building in this area. '

The impact of more than tripling the number of homes would be destructive. We
already have inadequate police, fire and emergency facilities. The destructive grading of | 69-1
hillsides, removal of 425 Live Oak trees, the exira noise, high density housing, increase
in traffic congestion, increased demand for schools, and public services, are only a few of
the unfavorable aspects that are not addresses in this EIR draft.

We need a new EIR report that is adequate and unbiased.

Sincerely,

Aot

Louise Henshaw
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